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From the desk of Mrs. Black:

Swedeborg School will be wrapping up
another successful school year on May 24th.

I would like to thank the parents, volunteers,
teachers, and staff who have helped our students
grow this school year.

3rd through 8th grade students will be taking
the MAP Assessments May 6-13. Please try to
schedule any appointments outside of this important
time, if at all possible.

Please take a moment to check out
everything that is happening in May, as we have
several dates to note. If you are able please take a
moment to send your child’s teacher or Swedeborg
staff a note as May 2-6th is teacher and staff
appreciation week.

Swedeborg School hopes that the entire
community enjoys their summer. We feel blessed
to have been part of your child’s education. We
look forward to seeing everyone again next fall.

Mrs. Black
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SUMMER
VACATION

News, Notes, and Dates to Remember:

Teacher Appreciation Week
May 2-6

MAP Testing
Friday, May 6%-13%

Bennett Springs Field Trip
Thursday, May 19

Leaving school @ 8:15a.m.

Graduation .

Monday, May 23, 6:30p.m. h\\%f

Board Meeting
Tuesday, May 24%®, 6 p.m.

Last Day of School
Tuesday, May 24"

Awards Assembly — 9:30 a.m.
Early Dismissal - 12:30 p.m.

First day of school
Monday, August 22" 2022




